



Thursday, February 25, 2021

Mr. Isaac Siboni Gabay.

RE: Yom Salam Foundation.

Dear Mr. Siboni,

I am writing to you regarding the "Yom Salam" foundation. I would like to express my encouragement to the idea of a medical congress that will include the leading hospitals of the countries that signed the Abraham accords.

I believe that this initiative of continuous discussions for the purpose of a long-term collaboration in the medical field especially the latest medical technological advances, will benefit not only to the countries involved but to the entire world.

As a man who has been successful in business and as a man of clusters, but mostly as a man of values, I have no doubt that you will lead this initiative to great success that will promote and strengthen peace and benefit the world of medicine.

I send you wishes for the success of this important initiative.

Sincerely,

MK Amir Peretz

Minister of Economy and Industry

Ministry of Economy and Industry,

Jerusalem, Israel